
 

 

You are invited to attend a consultation event  

hosted by DHSSPS in conjunction with Parenting NI in the  

Antrim Civic Centre  

on Tuesday 21
st

 January 2014 @ 6.30pm - 9pm 

to discuss 

“Enhancing Healthcare Services                                             

for Children and Young People in Northern Ireland                                                   

– A review of Paediatric Healthcare Services provided in 

Hospitals and in the Community” 

If you are interested in influencing future planning and services around children’s 

healthcare here in Northern Ireland, then please come and share your views.  

Travel and childcare costs will be covered and light refreshments will be provided. 

Places are limited so if you are interested,                                                      

please contact Clare-Anne on 90 310891 to secure your place. 


